GREAT WILBRAHAM ANNUAL PARISH MEETING 26TH MARCH 2024: Questionnaire
Questionnaire: Please return this form by email to hilary.burton@greatwilbrahamparishcouncil.gov.uk or to Sam Chambers Turner at clerk@greatwilbrahamparishcouncil.gov.uk by Tuesday 19th March.  If you prefer to fill in the form by hand, please return it to Hilary Burton at 25 Frog End. 
Name of Organisation: Wilbraham Community Choir
Approximate number of members: 45 members approx

Are you able to attend the Annual Parish Meeting on 26th March 2024 at 7 pm? Yes
Please provide the name(s) of the representative who will be attending

Malek Hyde-Smith

	•	ACHIEVEMENTS
Please tell us about 3 (or more) achievements in the past year that you are most proud of.

1) We have good membership numbers for a village community choir, attracting regular members from a wide area, and we seem able to retain them.

2) We performed a few times last year for community events and religious services and they have been well received by those who attended. The choir is always pleased to receive compliments.

3) The quality of the choir has noticeably improved, as has the speed at which new material is being learnt. This is thanks to the brilliant direction of Gill Humphrey, our choir director, and the hard work of the choir members.



	•	PLANS FOR 2024/5
Please tell us 3 (or more) things that your organisation would like to achieve next year.
1) We are looking to increase and further retain membership of the choir.


2) We are trying build up a ready repertoire of pieces that are well practiced and can be employed for community services, such as weddings, funerals and religious festivals. 


3) The choir are always looking for more opportunities that might suit us to perform. Having a ready repertoire might help us achieve this.

	•	PROBLEMS
Please tell us 3 (or more) problems you face – and ideas for tackling them, including how the Parish Council, other organisations or residents could help.
1) Just that we are always on the look out for new members! We would encourage residents to come along to a Thursday night practice and see if the choir would be something they might like to join. The more the merrier. I think the choir website is still under construction, which might help spread the word. 


2)


3)




